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Reminders and Announcements 

Mon, 9/9, 8:30am SHARP:  All-School 
Morning Prayer.  Please try to be here by 
8:25am.  Mr. Boyle starts on time!  

Wed, 9/11:  Fire Drill in the morning.  

Thurs, 9/12, 9:00am:  Picture Day.  Please 
wear your best uniforms!

Friday, 9/13, 9:30am: All-school Mass of the 
Holy Spirit.  You are always welcome to 
attend the mass!

Wed, 9/18, 6:30pm: PYP Curriculum Night.  
Stay tuned for more information…

Thurs, 9/26, 9:15am:  St. Luke-a-thon in the 
upper field.  Reach out to our Volunteer 
Coordinator, Alexa Wilson if you’d like to help 
facilitate this great event: 
alexaclairewilson@gmail.com

Please remember to label everything to 
include: lunch boxes, water bottles, snack 
containers, uniforms, backpacks etc. 

Send in your comfort letters!  Pictures are 
a good idea for P-3’s.   

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org Welcome to St. Luke Preschool!  We are excited to begin.   

We had a GREAT first week of school!  The children are beginning to 
come out of their shells and are making new friends.  We spent this 
week working on how to share and take turns, how to line-up, and 
how to ask for help.  We are starting to learn the Pledge of 
Allegiance, the Hail Mary, and how to say grace before snack.  We 
sang and danced in Music Class with the always-lovely Miss Joan, 
and got all of our wiggles out in P.E..  The children also enjoyed a 
visit from our wonderful Librarian, Mrs. Feucht, who read the class, 
“Pete the Cat, I’m Rockin’ in My School Shoes” during story time.  
Most importantly, we PLAYED!

Next week we will continue on with our book of choice, “Chicka 
Chicka Boom Boom”, by Bill Martin Jr.. We love this book because it 
is interactive and the bold, colorful imagery makes learning the 
alphabet really fun!  When we call, “Chicka, Chicka…” the children 
yell back, “BOOM! BOOM!”  (which of course, gets them giggling like 
crazy!).  As the children settle into their space a little more, we will 
begin to exercise our small motor muscles with a back-to-school 
stamp-painting project and some play-dough.  We will also visit the 
church for the first time, and if the clock allows, we may sneak up to 
the St. Luke Learning Garden.  Music, P.E. and Library are always in 
the weekly queue.  The fun awaits!         
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